
Oconee State Bank
COVID-19 Update

Our utmost priority is the health, safety, and well-being of our team, our 

customers, and the communities we are proud to serve. After careful 

consideration, due to the rise of COVID-19 cases within our local 

communities and the impact this has on our customers and team, our 

financial center lobbies will be closed effective Monday, July 20th.  For the 

foreseeable future, we will service our customers through our drive-thrus, 

remotely through our Electronic and Mobile channels, and grant access to 

our lobbies by appointment only.our lobbies by appointment only.

 

We are taking intentional steps to ensure that your banking experience with 

Oconee State Bank will be one that exceeds your expectations, while keeping 

your safety top of mind. 

 

Complete account access is at your fingertips 24/7 through Online Banking 

and our Mobile Banking App. Visit oconeestatebank.com or call 706.769.6611 

for further assistance or to setup an appointment to visit our financial 

centers.

 

Your trusted community banking team is committed to remaining essential to 

the lives, businesses, and communities we serve.


